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huntrbrook@aol.com
Monday, March 22, 2010 5:06 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

Dear Secretary-

This is to request that in your consideration of RIN 3038-AC61, you do not reduce the leverage available to retail
forex investors.

As a small investor, the margin requirements if the leverage goes down to 10:1 would be onerous, and keep us
out of a good opportunity. Please do not do this - it would be throwing the baby out with the bathwater. As a
small investor, we’re not the ones who blew up the economy - please don’t take away opportunity from us.

Thank you for your consideration.

Lisa Jennings
Cincinnati OH


